Invitation for Expression of Interest (EOI)

The United Nations Population Fund hereafter referred to as UNFPA is in the process of identifying potential non-governmental implementing partners for the implementation of the Population Planning and Research (PPR) the following interventions: a) Conduct meta-analysis and in-depth secondary analysis of population data, census data to generate demographic intelligence to inform the planning of policies and programmes, including population projection; b) Capacity development of policymakers’/ GOB officials to formulate policy/plan in SRH particularly to achieving universal health coverage and access to high-quality SRH information and services especially for vulnerable population; c) Develop analytical pieces such as NTA on population dynamics to integrate into national planning.
[bookmark: _heading=h.30j0zll]Those interested in participating in the process should forward their expression of interest to unfpabangladesh@unfpa.org by 28 February 2022, 5:00 pm enclosing information below:
1. Full legal name and address of applying organization 
2. Copy of all valid legal registrations authenticated by the head of the office 
3. Mandate or mission statement of the organization 
4. Statement of the organization's expertise in the relevant area 
5. Short description of the organization's existing operations in the subject matter area, and with what capacity and can work in future with UNFPA if selected

Upon receipt of the above information from prospective non-governmental organisations, UNFPA will review applicants for placement on a short-listed of potential implementing partners.  The invitation for the proposal will provide a more detailed description of the scope of work.
Note: Due to the high volume of communications, UNFPA is not in a position to confirm receipt of the EoI.

Get the Full Announcement here:
https://bangladesh.unfpa.org/en/submission/invitation-expression-interest-eoi-unfpa-bangladesh-ppr-unit
 


